Bay Park Elementary School California Distinguished School



Week Of: January 11, 2021

Monday, January 11, 2021

- Student Council Meeting, 2:30-3:00
- SST/SGT Meeting, 3:45

Tuesday, January 12, 2021

 Library Request due by 10:00. Click <u>here</u> to submit a request.

Wednesday, January 13, 2021

- Library Open from 10:00-2:00
- PTA Association Meeting, 5:30, Zoom

Thursday, January 14, 2021

 Miss. Barnes office hours, 9:00-10:00, Click <u>here</u> for Zoom Link

Friday, January 15, 2021

Friendly Friday. Pay someone in your class a compliment.

Upcoming Activities

Jan. 18 No School, Martin Luther King Observance

Jan. 20 PTA Board Meeting, 5:30-6:30

Jan. 25 Zoom with the Principal, 5:00

Jan. 26 Bedtime Stories for Stingrays, 7:00-7:30

Jan. 28 Family Reading and Pajama Night, 6:00-7:00

Reminders

- Contact the school office by emailing Ms. Holly at <u>hgibbard@sandi.net</u> or Ms. Maria at mrodriguez8@sandi.net
- New Phone # 619-605-1100
- Visit the Bay Park website at <u>www.baypark.sandiegounified.org</u>
- Follow Miss Barnes on Instagram @bayparkelementary
- <u>Technology support for Families</u>

Local Control Funding Formal (LCFF)

The district has been notified that students will continue to receive free meals for the remainder of the school year. Free and reduced meal status designates Title I money for schools. The district is now shifting to Local Control Funding Formula (LCFF). Please take a moment to sign into your Parent Portal and update your LCFF information on Parent Portal. It is very important that every family fills out the form for each of their students.

Please click <u>here</u> for instructions to fill out the LCFF on Parent Portal. It only takes a few minutes.

We need every family to fill their forms out as soon as possible.

If you need help gaining access to Parent Portal please email Holly Gibbard at hgibbard@sandi.net.

From SDUSD Food and Nutrition Services

January's harvest of the month is the Golden Kiwi. The Golden Kiwi is local to the state of California. The Golden Kiwi has a smooth peel, golden flesh, and a sweet taste. It is rich in vitamin C, and dietary fiber. FUN FACT- Golden Kiwi has three times more vitamin C than an orange.

Office Hours with Miss Barnes

Miss Barnes is holding office hours **Thursday January 14**, **2021**. If you have any questions, concerns, or just want to say "Hi" Zoom on in! Miss Barnes will be available from 9:00-10:00. Click here for the Zoom link.

Library

As you may know the district only provides one day of library for each elementary school in the district. Miss Barnes is pleased to announce that the wonderful PTA Association has approved a commitment to fund a second day of library time for our students for the next **THREE YEARSI** Thank you so much. We cannot wait to be back at school and have happy Stingrays in our library!

While we are online learning don't forget that our Library is open to check out books once a week. Please click here to see the BP Library website. Once on the website you can see all the wonderful information Ms. Natale has on the site for your reference.

Konstella Access

Parents/Guardians if you would like any extended family to have access to konstella please email Melinda Battenberg @ melbattenberg@gmail.com She can answer any questions and help you out.

